
 

Rye Primary Families and Friends  

PTA News update 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The PTA will be meeting again tomorrow, Thursday 24th November, please come along 
and support us, any help will be much appreciated. Come along to the school office  
after drop off.  

Non-uniform day 

We are pleased to confirm details of our non-uniform day on 2nd December. 

Children in years R to 6 are invited into school wearing non-uniform, children in   
Starfish are invited to bring a teddy to school for the day, in return for a donation to 
the Christmas Fair Tombola. 

So we have a good variety of donations please could we ask for the following donations: 

Years 5 & 6- Bring a Bottle (any type of bottle, from bubble bath to lemonade!) 

Years 3 & 4- Savoury snacks 

Years 1 & 2- Chocolate 

Year R and Starfish- Sweets 

 

Christmas Gift Shop 

On 7th, 8th & 9th December the PTA will be holding a Christmas gift shop. This will 
be held during the school day and each class will get an opportunity to come and 
choose a gift/gifts for their chosen loved ones. Once children have purchased their 
gifts they will then be able to wrap them and write their own gift tags.  

Each gift is £2, If your child would like to take part, on the day, please send them in 
with their money in either a named purse/wallet or envelope. 

Christmas Fair 

Saturday 10th December, 12-3pm, booking information for the Christmas Grotto to 
follow soon. 

Please help us make this a magical day, please email pta@ryeprimary.co.uk if you are 
able to lend a hand.  

Thank you for all your support. 

The Rye Primary Families and Friends PTA 


